Summary of Minutes of General Meeting

15 September 2005. Baptist Church Hall, Cnr Bay Tce/ Clara St.
Meeting opened at 7:35pm.
38 members and 3 visitors were present. 3 apologies were
received.
Minutes of Previous Meeting held on 18 August were
moved by Jill Greenhill, seconded by Jan Aplin.
Correspondence, inwards and outwards, accepted and
endorsed at the committee meeting on Thursday 1 Sept, was
presented by Lena McCreadie and put on display.
Matters Arising from Correspondence
A draft plan for the Central Brisbane Development, now
released for public consultation will be available in Resource
Centre. Nominations are being sought for a community
committee to decide on the spending of Brisbane City Council
funds in the local area.
Financial Report (at 31 August) presented by Jan Parnell.
General Account: Opening Balance: $4688.64 Receipts:
$414.11 Expenses: $14.45  Closing Balance: $5088.30
Brisbane City Council Grant (held for Myrtle Beitz) B/F
$9000.00 Expenses:$7209  Closing Balance:$1790.10
Investment Amount of $15,000
Report was accepted and endorsed at the committee meeting
held on Thursday 1 September 2005,
Resource Centre. Volunteers were sought to attend the
Spring Fair display from Friday 7 to Sunday 9 October.
Methods of collection of information at the Resource Centre
were explained
Heritage Tour. Seats are still available for the tour to
Yarraman on Saturday 24 September 2005.
General Business.
Artist, Louise Saunders, is seeking examples of flora
introduced by early settlers.
Noels Stratton invited members to visit the local Ambulance
Museum during Ambulance Week, 12 — 17 September 2005.
Combined Speakers: Col Brown presented the history of
local government since its inception , through to the present
day, and Jill Greenhill presented biographic details of some of
the politicians.
The Lucky Door Prize was won by Dawn Wilkins, the
Raffle by Minnie Bowman and the Membership Draw by
Dawn Wilkins.
Meeting closed at: 9.10pm and members and guests retired to
a delicious supper prepared by Jan Parnell, Betty Powell and
Sherley Williams. Jill Greenbhill
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Thursday 20 October at 7.30pm
in the Baptist Church Hall

(Corner Bay Terrace / Clara Street)

Guest Speaker:

Lindy Salter
“South Stradbroke Island”

Spot Speaker: e

Heather Smith
“Our Web Site”

Gold Coin entry - covers hire of Hall
Bring and Buy Stall - Please bring your unwanted gifts,
cakes, fruit, vegetables to support the Resource Centre.
Thanks to Jan Aplin, Dawn Wilkins and Beryl Kennedy
who will be providing your supper.

Please invite a friend to attend



Moreton Bay Trailer Boat Club

When keen boaties, Bill Lamond and John Harper
placed a small advertisement in the Wynnum
Herald in early 1960, they didn't realize that they
would be creating a major local identity.

A meeting cf what was to become the Moreton Bay
Trailer Boat Club, took place at John Harper's
Service Station in Tingal Road.

The first committee was: Bill Lamond - Chairman,
John Harper - Secretary and Lance Nichols -
Treasurer.

After their second meeting on 6 June 1960, Club
pennants in the colours of black and gold were
ordered.

Within weeks, a fishing competition was organised
as was familiarisation tours of Moreton Bay. A
regular newsletter was sent to all members
advising them of the planned outings

After obtaining Government approval, the small
group used railway sleepers to built a boat ramp at
Wynnum Creek.

By October 1962 the Club was looking for land to
build a boat house with private launching facilities.
They wrote to the Brisbane City Council about land
at the mouth of Wynnum Creek but nothing
eventuated.

However, reclaimed land at Manly Harbour
became available for lease from the Department of
Harbours and Marine.

In July 1973, a six lane boat ramp was laid and a
Security fence was constructed around the
property. Additional land was acquired in July
1974.

On 22nd March 1975 by the then Premier of
Queensland, Sir Joh Bjelke Petersen, opened a
two storey Clubhouse which was built by Ernest
Day & Co. Five years later, the clubhouse was
doubled in size.

In 1993 the MBTBC Marina was officially opened
and on 18th March 2000 Honorary Life Members
George Davie and John Harper opened the newly
refurbished and air-conditioned Clubhouse.

John Harper became the longest serving
Commaodore of the Club and first Chairman of the
MBTBC Marina Company.

The MBTBC is regarded as a world class marina
and boasts 215 berths ranging from 10m to 17m
mono and multi-hull berths, hardstand area,
laundry facilities, fuel and gas.

It has a current membership of approximately 3500

If anyone is in the market for a marina berth, there
are several currently available:

J10 12 meter $110,000
K3 12 meter $100,000
K17 12 meter $100,000
D20 15 meter $145,000
D21 15 meter $160,000
E8 15 meter $150,000
E18 15 meter $200,000
F9 17 meter $160,000

Heritage Tour
Sat 26 November

Northern NSW & Gold Coast

Depart Civic Centre 8.00 am - Return 5.00 pm

. Take an History Cruise down the
Tweed River

. Feed the birds o
o See exotic fruit and plants

Cost $25 ‘ﬁ;
(Lunch additional)
Bookings: at Resource Centre or
Contact Jill Greenhill Ph 3393 3208

Resource Centre - September 2005

Donations
o 1938 Electoral Roll (Print)

. Oral History Magazine 09/05
. Yarraman Tour Photographs
. Location Manly RSL Nelson Parade
. DVD Caltex History
. Savage Family Histroy
Queries

. Heymer Family
Cloherty Family
Wynnum Scouts
Land Titles

Moreton Bay College
Buses in Lota

BB Our Newsletter is sponsored by:

Eﬂlfrinue M Cartridge World
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Tho £ JH8 109 b 0711 1101
L

Remember our Regular Meetings . . ..
Third Thursday: 20 October 2005
Baptist Hall 7.30pm:
Last Thursday: 27 October Wynnum Public Library
10am: Kate Harbison - “John Manifold & local writers”
Resource Centre: Mon to Fri 10 —12 noon
7/66 Bay Terrace (Outside Wynnum Library)




